
Bourne Planning Board 

Vacancy Announcement 

 
The Bourne Select Board invites interested residents to apply to serve as a member of the Bourne 
Planning Board for an unexpired term until the 2023 annual town election in May. Interested 
candidates should submit a letter of interest and resume to Select Board, 24 Perry Ave., Buzzards Bay, 
MA 02532 no later than 12 noon on Wednesday, February 22, 2023. Email submissions are 
encouraged and should be sent to Kathleen Thut at kthut@townofbourne.com. Candidates will be 
interviewed at a joint meeting of the Planning Board and Board of Selectmen on Tuesday, February 
28, 2023 at 6:30PM. For further information on the vacancy, duties and responsibilities, please call the 
Town Administrator’s staff at 508.759.0600 ext. 1503 or email kthut@townofbourne.com. 
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